MUSICAL THEATRE GUILD’S

DOT PASQUALICHIO MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
P. O. Box 2001, Butler, PA 16003
724-287-8243

The Musical Theatre Guild has set aside funds donated in memory of Dorothy “Dot”
Pasqualichio to make a yearly scholarship award to a high school senior or graduate who
has participated in MTG productions and who plans to further their education.
Specifications for the award are outlined on the back of this application form. Please
print your answers to the following questions:

Name

Address

Date of Application Telephone Number ()

From what high school have you or will you graduate?

Most recent grade point average

Briefly outline your MTG contributions. (If additional space is needed —~ use the other
side of this form).

Name of college or university you will be attending_

Date of entrance Planned Major

Have you applied? Have you been accepted?

Please provide three references:

1.

2.

3.

Signature

By signing this application, you give permission to the MTG Scholarship Committee
to contact your references and the guidance counselor and administration of the high
school you have attended.



MUSICAL THEATRE GUILD’S

DOT PASQUALICHIO MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

A. The scholarship applicant must:

1.
2.

3.
4.

5.

Be a senior at or a graduate of an accredited high school.

Have participated in at least one Musical Theatre Guild production in any
capacity.

Have a high school grade point average of at least 3.0 (B average).

Be accepted for and registered in an accredited college or theatre school.
Preference may be given to a student registered in a theatre arts, vocal or
music program of study.

Complete the MTG scholarship award application.

Financial need shall not be a consideration.

Recommendation for the award shall be made by a committee consisting of the

president, one board member, and one educator.

The award will be granted by the Musical Theatre Guild Board of Directors and

need not be awarded each year.

The amount of the award or qualifications can be changed at any time by vote of

the Musical Theatre Guild Board of Directors.



